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As a concerned community member, I have personally visited battery hen farms in NSW over the 
past 20 years. The vast scale of immense cruelty never fails to astound me. This system of farming is 
completely unnecessary and unacceptable in 2019, I urge the committee to take this opportunity to 
fully realise and comprehend the suffering millions of individual animals are continuously subjected 
too. And make the only compassionate choice to ban battery hen farming. 


